
 

Christian 
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January 1,2023 
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 10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

 

 

We extend a warm welcome to everyone this morning! Our 
desire is that you feel welcome and that you will be blessed by 
great fellowship as we gather to worship and praise God in 
word and song! 
       Pastors:              Davey Martens           
                                           Email:  
                                     Jake Krahn                  
                                            Email:  
       Pastor-Elect     Cornie Fehr                  
 
       Deacons:            Peter Driedger           
                                    Isaac Krahn                 
                Pete Guenther             
                                    Peter Doerksen     
                                    Cornie Dyck                  

Pastor Office Hours: 
8:30 a.m. -12 Noon – Tues, Wed, Fri 

8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. – Thursday 

Phone: 204-331-1282 



PASTOR’S VERSE OF ENCOURAGEMENT 

FOR THIS WEEK 

“Do not let your heart be troubled; believe in God, believe 

also in Me. In My Father’s house are many dwelling places; 

if it were not so, I would have told you; for I go to prepare 

a place for you. If I go and prepare a place for you, I will 

come again and receive you to Myself, that where I 

am, there you may be also.” John 14:1-3 NASB  

Today’s Order of Service 

 

Prelude- Fehr Family  

Welcome- Marvin Quiring 

Congregational singing- Cornie Fehr  

Announcements & Offering- Marvin Quiring 

Special number- Fehr Family 

Scripture Reading & Prayer- Bryan Loewen 

Message- Pastor Davey Martens 

Closing song 

Benediction 

 

 

Sound/Recording- John Rempel, Livestream- Bill Reimer 

Pianist- Adriana Fehr:   Deacon in Charge- Peter Guenther 

 

 

 
 
 
 

There is a donation box in the foyer for your convenience. 

If you wish to make an online donation, you can send an e-transfer donation to 

donations@cfcwinkler.org . You can also donate on our website; cfcwinkler.org  

Click on the Info Tab, then on “Give to CFC”  

Or you can mail to our new address: 11151 Rd 20 W, Reinfeld MB, R6W 1L6 

 

mailto:donations@cfcwinkler.org


THIS WEEK AT CFC   
 

Monday January 2, 9:00 am- Ladies Breakfast at Del Rios 

Monday January 2 at 7:00 pm- Ministerial Meeting   

Wednesday January 4, 10:00 am- Seniors Coffee Time 

Next Sunday January 8- Sunday school at 9:30, service at 10:45.  

D’Friesens will be here for the morning service.                                       

It will be a Missions Sunday- Soup & Sandwich Lunch will be served 

by the team who are going to Mexico and the local mission board. 

Donations will be accepted with funds raised to be split between the 

Mexico project that the team will be working on, and support of 

Mary Bartsch who is returning to Bolivia in mid-January.  

 

PRAYER REQUESTS & PRAISE ITEMS 
PRAY FOR:  

Henry Klassen and his family as they mourn the passing of his wife 
Luella Klassen on Wednesday the 28th. The funeral service was held 
on Friday.  
Lora Hiebert, she has been transferred to Manitou Care Home, 
awaiting placement at Salem Home. 
Our Pastors; Pastor Davey as he steps into the lead role, Pastor Jake 
as he steps into the associate lay role, and Pastor-Elect Cornie as he 
begins the training process.  
Praise God: 

For sustaining and protecting us through another year! May we 
look forward to the new year, remembering that He will continue 
to do that! 
 

                    MISSIONARIES TO PRAY FOR THIS WEEK 

Terry & Rosie Banman 
Ethnos Canada, Mitchell MB  

 



UPCOMING CFC EVENTS                                                                
 

Membership Meeting, January 9, 2023 at 7:00 pm. Agenda items 

will include some reports from committees, Discussion and planning 

for the year, Church Directory update, etc. 

We are planning for a Baptism service early in the New Year so if 

anyone is interested please talk to one of the ministerial. Also, If 

anyone is thinking about Membership, please talk to one of the 

ministerial.  

Calling all church ladies! We are planning a Church Ladies Retreat 

(18+) for March 24th & 25th 2023 held at our church. There is a sign-

up sheet at the back of the church to see how many ladies would be 

interested in attending. More info will be announced closer to the 

event. The cost TBD depending on the amount of interest. If you 

have any more questions please talk to Shannon Krahn, Lisa 

Guenther, Adriana Fehr, Monika Giesbrecht or Ana Reimer 

 

 

 

Prayer for the New Year 
Lord, thank you for another year of life and all that you provided 

for us last year. We lay before you all the disappointments and 

unfinished work, and we ask for your mercy, peace, and joy as 

we look to the year ahead. May we delight in the gift of your 

presence as we discern the journey you have for us in this new 

year. 

Lord, bless our hands to serve you more faithfully in the year to 

come. Guide our feet to walk in your steps, imitating the 

example you set for us during your time on earth. Help us to 

follow and obey you. Empower us by your Spirit to love one 

another in consistent and creative ways. 


